Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU
enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01303 257280
Headteacher: Mr M Green

31 September 2019 \ /

Dear Parents and Carers

I am delighted to inform you of the extra-curricular sports activities we are providing for this term. The clubs will
start week commencing Monday 9™ September. Please note as the clubs have limited spaces not all children
will gain a place in their chosen club. All slips must be returned to your child’s class teacher by Friday 6%
September. Unfortunately, after the deadline date no reply slips can be accepted. You will know by the end of
Friday if your child has a place in the club/s via text message.

Name Subject Day and Time Year Groups

Mrs van der Wal ‘Fitness to music jTuesday 12.45 - 1.30pm :Years 4,5and 6
Harry Nunn ‘Lunchtime Football Tuesday 12.45 - 1.30pm Years 3,4, 5and 6
Harry Nunn Football Teams (invite only) Tuesday 3.15 — 4.30pm Years 5 and 6

Mrs van der Wal Rugby Club ‘Thursday 12.45 — 1.30pm Years 4, 5 and 6
John Hodgeman Hockey Club (Folkestone Optimists) Thursday 3.15 — 4.30pm Years 3,4, 5and 6
Harry Nunn Lunchtime Football ‘Friday 12.30 - 1pm Years 1 and 2
Harry Nunn Girls Football Friday 3.15 — 4.30pm Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Mrs van der Wal will contact you to inform you if your child has been successful in gaining his/her place in the
club.

All information about our clubs is updated on the school calendar on the website.
Yours sincerely

Y

Mrs van der Wal
PE Co-ordinator
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